Caudill Club 7/15/2020
Hi Everyone,
For next week, read to page 146 of “The Miscalculations of Lightning Girl” by Stacy McAnulty.  We will be discussing that half of the book on Wednesday, July 22. 
As always, please let me know if you have any questions or difficulty getting the book.  Also, please let me know if you are unable to attend our meeting. You can email me at sbrady@clpl.org.
Thanks,
Seanine

